



Dear PKC.

Welcome to The Climate Reality Project! You are now part of a growing community of millions of people worldwide who have come together to support urgent action to halt the escalating climate crisis.

In the coming days and weeks, we invite you to learn more about our campaigns and programs – and become even more involved in the movement for a better, healthier, and more sustainable tomorrow.

In the meantime, we hope you'll connect with me personally to take our initiatives forward.

Thanks for speaking up for the planet!

We're looking forward to getting to know you more and we enjoy continue working with you.

Al Gore Founder and Chairman The Climate Reality Project